
September 23, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Melanie Swift 

47 Millfield 

Ashill 

Thetford 

Norfolk 

IP25 7BQ 

UK 

 
Dear Ms. Swift: 

 

Enclosed please find a copy of the transcript of the Review Board’s public meeting held on August 6, 

1996. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the activities of the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


